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£ Crows at the University of lllinois have enjoyed
another semester of fun times and academic ex-
cellence. The social life of a Crow here is an exciting one
— always a party, always a good time. However, parties
aren’t always the reason for joining our Chapter.

Glenn Smith, Chapter scholastic chairman, says that
the pledge class of 1985 is doing well. And the House is,
Once again, rating among the 1op in grade point average
of Greeks.

Rick Muff, Vice-President and Rush Chairman, has
done a great job, bringing in four excellent pledges
through Fall Fraternity Rush. Rush at the University of
Illinois was a small one, involving only 200 men.
However, we feel that the four best came to our House,
Rick has furthered this by bringing in six more pledges
through informal rush. We congratulate Rick on a greal
job.

Dale Marquart is doing a fine job as President, bring-
ing the House's reputation up to where it should be.
Dale has participated in many functions, some he may
regret. He sat atop a pole with an Alpha Chi Omega for
two hours; tough break. He also was kidnapped by
Sigma Delta Tau and held for randsom.

Bob Cook, our sports co-ordinator, has entered the
House in many activities. Our volleyball team came in
second place, as did our soccer team. The football team
came in third place. We would like 1o congratulate Bob
on his making the Illinois Bowling Team.

Dave Culp, our Little Sister Chairman, has done a
great job pledging and imitiating over 60 new girls. This
brings our active Little Sister list to over 80 girls, We
feel we have the finest girls on campus, and they make
us feel like the best House.

Jim Sperelakis, our Public Relations man, has done
wonders for our reputation. He has the House sponsor-
ing movies every weekend for a fund-raiser. The movizs
range from “‘Bel-Ami"" to It Came from Outer
Space'’, a 3-D movie. The more money we make, the
more we can spend on social. Thanks for giving your
all, Jim.

Phi Kappa Crows had the honor of having Jim
“Spence’” Spencer, Chapter Consultant, visit us. We
showed him what it's like to be a Phi Kappa Crow.
Spence had a blast telling us what's going on with our
fellow Chapters. We wish them all the best of luck in the
coming semester. Phi Kappa Crows would like to say we
are doing fine and getting better each semester. P
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